
Dear Editor,  

I hope my review now follows the guidelines of the World Journal of Radiology.  The manuscript has been 

verified by my colleague native English speakers. I hope now follow the scientific linguistic standards.  

I hope that changes in form and content are adequate to clarify the study design and the aim to allow the 

publication of the paper on a major journal like WJR.  

I hope that this work can be interesting for clinicians, radiologists and surgeons who deal with HCC. 

 

Best Regards 

Giorgio Greco, MD 


